Mr and Mrs Crisp

7/12/2021
Dear Sir/Madam,

We are writing to object strongly regarding the licensing application put in by Mr Abdal Miah for the
restaurant Abdals Kitchen in Ulceby, North Lincolnshire.

We object due to the following reasons:

1. In his original application Mr Miah stated that his premises would be open from tea time
until 10.30 and closed on a Tuesday. He has now moved the goal posts asking for his opening

hours to be from 5 until midnight seven days a week. The two public houses in the village
don’t stay open that late. The Yarborough Arms shut at 10pm from Sunday through to
Wednesday and shut at 11 from Thursday to Saturday. The Fox Inn shuts at 10pm every
night. There is absolutely no need to have alcohol available 7 nights a week until midnight..
This will encourage anti social behaviour in our village, only last week a young woman was
attacked on the high street. It will also encourage littering, which will attract vermin; as the
restaurant is so close and surrounded by people’s homes, this is unacceptable to those who
live nearby. We have also been told that waste, which will obviously contain food, will only
be collected once a month, this is a big concern for us; again worrying about attracting
undesirable animals/rodents close to our homes.

2. The restaurantinin the middle of residential housing, the noise from patrons, possibly
under the influence will cause noise and disruption to local residents disturbing their sleep
and upsetting their animals. Also as there is no parking provided, there will be numerous
parking issues with drives possibly being blocked and double yellow lines being used. The
noise from car doors being slammed and people stopping to pick up take out food will be a
huge disturbance to the surrounding houses plus will probably double the amount of traffic
in the area.

3. Due to the new planning legislation, although a former shop (A3 to Class E) can be turned
into a restaurant, adding a drinking establishment ( A4) and a hot food takeaway (A5)
requires planning permission due to being ‘Sui Generis’. This has not been applied for.

Sincerely

Mr and Mrs Crisp





